

To: Jeffrey Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thur 5/6/2010 5:53:15 PM

[REDACTED] said to cancel Sat. Since I have ticket I will ask you tomorrow for final decision.
Hope you feel better!

This message is confidential. It may also be privileged or otherwise protected by work product immunity or other legal rules.
If you have received it by mistake please let us know by reply and then delete it from your system;
you should not copy the message or disclose its contents to anyone.
Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of Asia Gateway Ltd.
shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by it.

Asia Gateway Ltd.
Michelin House
81 Fulham Road
London SW3 6RD
UK

[REDACTED]